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PREEMIES 12  Arnold, Claire, Elijah, Jemima, Jonathan, Joshua, Kenneth, Melissa, Patience, Paul. Peter, Sarah BABIES 15  Abigail, Alan, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Ethan, Jane,  

Jonathan, Joy, Lydia Freda, Mandy, Michael, Noah, Shanita, Trevor.  TODDLERS 26  Alibert, Bridget, Edith, Elizabeth, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Erina, Francis, Franklin, Hope, 

Jenny, Jeremy, John, Loy, Martha, Matthew, Moses, Naume, Peter ,  Phillip O, Precious, Ruth,  Sarah, Simone, Stephen, Steven [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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Above: Irresponsible mother not caring for this boy    

 
Above: Mother mentally ill, unable to care for her. 

Above: Abandoned newborn boy now has loving care at WH.    

Dear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

The Home has been busy this past month. We have 
had 3 very young children coming in. One a new 
born boy who was abandoned.  Another boy who has a 
very irresponsible mother and a grandmother unable to 
cope with any care of the child. Also a little girl whose 
mother is mentally ill unable to provide her with care. It 
is for the Probation officer and us now to find our way 
to get these children a secure safe future. 

The siblings on the top right who were abandoned 
now have much more peace and security that show in 
their eyes. They are taking steps toward a safe secure 
future. It has been good that they had each other to go 
through this very difficult phase of life together.   

This past month we have held another medical clinic 
in Lwambogo with volunteer Doctors and our village 
team. The patients are extremely thankful. We raise 
the funds for these clinics and surgeries separate to 
the funds that come in to run the home. Pictured to 
the right is 19 year old Catherine who had been 
given a big injection on her sciatic nerve when she was 
8 years old. It crippled her down to crawling for a long 
time, then she got to hopping on one leg.  She had 
surgery, a plaster cast, now a splint has enabled her to 
start to walk again. See the joy on her face!!  

1st March: a proposed children’s issues law with    
major effects is to be presented to Parliament. We pray 
for the result to reflect what is best for the children. 

Thank you all so much for your love and support      . 

Blessings from Blessings from Blessings from Blessings from Mandy  Mandy  Mandy  Mandy      
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 

PS We are now on Facebook - Please share!!!  

Look up   WelcomeHomeMinistriesAfrica 
 

 

Above: Their young lives now secure and peaceful.     

   
Above:  Catherine’s life transformation  


